
Our smallest steps become our greatest success 

I have really enjoyed seeing the children’s achievements in Year 2 this month.  It has been fantastic to see so 
many children taking pride in their writing in Y2 Kenya.  It was also brilliant to see the portraits in the style of 

Picasso in Year 2 India. 
  

Well done to all the children taking part in our range of after school clubs this half term.  Cooking, football and 
boxing have been popular choices! 

  
Thank you to all the families that attended our first celebration assembly of the year focused on Black History 

Month. 
  

We hope everyone has a safe and enjoyable half term holiday.  We are back in school Monday 30th October at 
8.40am. 

 
Mrs Round, Principal 

October 2023 

                      IMPORTANT DATES 

Half Term Holiday –23/10/23-27/10/23 

Back to school—30/10/2023 

Diwali-12/11/23 

Christmas Holiday-25/12/23-05/01/24 

 Oasis Academies teach 9 special habits to help us 

all live better . 

This months question is  

WHO AM I BECOMING? 

`What I am to be, I am becoming.` 

Benjamin Franklin 

What do you want to be when  

your older and what kind of 

 person do you want to be? 

Swimming! 

Every Thursday Y4 Greece have 

swimming class 

Don’t forget to bring your         

swimming kit and arrive on time. 

                  

 

School starts 

8:40am  



‘Saluting Our Sisters’ and the #WEMATTER movement during Black History Month 2023. 

“Racism is a grown-up disease and we must stop using our children to spread it.” Ruby 

Bridges.  This is work completed by the students the       

academy to show understanding and support Black History 

Month. 



 

 

For Mental Health week on 10th November all children created and 
drew hats in support and awareness. 

 

 

Pastoral support is an important part our children’s school day. It provides     
extra learning from a different angle allowing children to create outside the 
box thinking, building confidence, team building, communication, and hands 
on experience. 



 

These are the lucky winners of the raffle! 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated 
towards the disaster emergency appeal 

for Libya and Morocco. We raised a    
total of £84!! 

 

 

Don’t forget to 
submit your   
bookmarks to Mr 
Rashad by the 1st 
November. 

This is Y6 China making their           
bookmarks in class. 

 

 



 

 Knowing me, Knowing you 

Name: Miss Rehman 

Role: Teaching Assistant 

What is your favourite sport?  

I like to go swimming. 

What would be your super 

power?  To be invisible. 

Favourite colour? Green 

If you could be any animal for 

a day, what would you 

be? I want to be a Llama. 

 

Name: Mr Staddon 

Role: Teacher 

What is your favourite sport? I 

like rock climbing. 

What would be your super 

power? To be able to teleport. 

Favourite colour? Red 

If you could be any animal 

for a day, what would you 

be? I would love to be a cat. 

 

Miss Rehman is leaving us to work in a different place.  We 

will miss her very much and I know she will miss a lot of the 

children she has worked with here too.  Good luck Miss 

Rehman! 



 

Change of details 

It is important to inform 

school if you change your 

address or telephone   

numbers so we can amend it on our system.  

At times of emergencies, we will need to  

contact you regarding your child so please  

inform school of any changes. 

Attendance  

School gates open at 8:40am and close 

at 8:50am. Any children after this time 

will have to come through the office and 

signed in as late. Please ensure your 

child is attending school everyday and on 

time. 

Dinner Money 

If your child is not Free School Meals from years 3-6, you will need to either pay for 

their dinner or bring in a packed lunch. Dinner money is priced at £2.40 per day.  

You can pay daily, weekly, monthly or the whole year!  We only accept payment by card so 

please do not bring in cash. Packed lunches will need to be healthy and nutritious.   

Policies 

Remember, your child should be in school uniform everyday and you must contact school if your child cannot 

attend for any  reason. For more information about our school policies such as uniform, behaviour and       

attendance please check the school website here https://www.oasisacademyfirvale.org/about-us/

 
Uniform 

All children should be dressed n full school uniform, with a jumper, hoodie or cardigan that can 

be bought at the office. Black trousers and black suitable shoes need to be worn everyday. 

 


